10.

MURAL SITING — LETTER FROM THE SECRETARY FOR ARTS, CULTURE AND HERITAGE
COMMITTEE

The Board considered a letter from the Secretary for the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee
requesting suggestions of central city sites appropriate for a mural proposed by The Peace Foundation
commemorating Christchurch’s 20 years as a nuclear free city.

The Board decided to seek a report on available/appropriate sites within the Hagley Ward for its
consideration, with particular reference to the central city and sites situated on the main route from the
airport to the central city.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


